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I do not support LDs 233, 868, 1002, 1134, and 1704.  Keep boys out of girls’ sports 
and bathrooms!

As a racist misogynist nationalist I do not support these bills. My people have worked
against the left for decades to no avail to create a white male dominated country. Now
the woke left is doing this for us.
First, they took a multitude of the minorities off our food packaging, such as the 
native girl on the land o lakes butter package and aunt Jemima off of syrup containers.
If there's one thing I hated, it was having minorities stare at me from my food 
containers while I was eating breakfast.
Now the left is pushing to erase every woman's spaces, moving us closer to a golden 
era of male dominance over woman's spaces and their bodies. No woman should have
the right to get naked or go to the bathroom without a male present. No woman or 
woman's team shall ever win against or without the help of a man.
This is how we put women in there place once and for all and marginalize them and 
there bodies out of society. We dress up as women in a mocking gesture and we beat 
them at everything they do from sports to fashion. If this doesn't drive them back to 
the kitchen and bedrooms where they belong than nothing will.
The icing on the cake? The feminist on the left are assisting us in lowering the lefts 
future voting power by choosing not to have children or cutting of their children's 
genitalia so they can't reproduce creating future democrat voters. My dreams are 
coming true!
Thank you Janet Mills and all the other liberal representatives of Maine for doing 
what I've wanted to do in Maine for the past 40 years.

Thank you for opposing LDs 233, 868, 1002, 1134, and 1704. Me and my misogynist 
brothers stand with you. With your help, we can make Maine white and male again.


